REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO
REGULAR BOARD MEETING
TUESDAY, JULY 26, 2016
7:00 PM
(RDN Board Chambers)
ADDENDUM
COMMUNICATION/CORRESPONDENCE

(All Directors — One Vote)

Ben Hyman, re Development Permit with Variance Application No. PL2016-089 —
1954 Shasta Road — Electoral Area 'A'.






From: Ben Hyman
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 2:17 PM
Subject: Writing in support of PL2016-089

Greetings,

I understand that this proposed development and variance for 1954 Shasta Road will be considered at
next week’s RDN Board meeting, and am writing in support, subject to the “...provisions for public
access within the unconstructed road right-of-way by placing riprap pieces in a series of steps suitable
for pedestrians” on the unconstructed road right of way.

Our family consists of various sized pedestrians who regularly use and help maintain the trail access
along the unconstructed road right of way currently; we welcome a safe and reliable series of steps to
the beach.

Thank you,
Ben Hyman
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